
  

January 8, 2016 

SUBJECT:  Private Road Naming Petition – RN_2015-0005 

Dear Property Owner: 

The Mendocino County Department of Planning and Building Services is in the process of submitting a petition to 
the Board of Supervisors to request the name Road 19 be adopted for the private road serving your property. 
Currently, the road is an unnamed access road and could cause confusion for Emergency Service responders.  
The action of the Board of Supervisors, in granting the petition and naming the private road does not accept or 
imply ANY County responsibility or liability for the operation, use or maintenance of the said private road, 
including the creation or maintenance of identifying signage.  The requested action is for the sole and exclusive 
purpose of identifying and distinguishing said road to aid the application of emergency services and for the 
convenience of the general public. 

This road name petition is scheduled for the Board of Supervisors regular meeting on Tuesday, February 9, 
2016 at 9:00 a.m. or as soon thereafter in the Board of Supervisors Chambers, 501 Low Gap Road, Room 1070, 
Ukiah, California.  If you object to this road name petition, please submit any written objections to the 
Department of Planning and Building Services prior to February 8, 2016. 

Adoption of the requested road name will permit assignment of new house numbers for all currently addressed 
properties served by the subject road (if necessary), and the new number will be issued together with individual 
notices of the adoption of the road name.  Please send any written comment on this petition to the Mendocino 
County Planning and Building Services, 860 North Bush St., Ukiah, California 95482, prior to the above date.  
Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact this office. 

Sincerely, 

Russell D. Ford 
Cartographer Planner/Address Coordinator 

COUNTY OF MENDOCINO 
DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING AND BUILDING SERVICES 
860 NORTH BUSH ST.  UKIAH  CALIFORNIA  95482 
120 WEST FIR STREET  FT. BRAGG  CALIFORNIA  95437 
 

STEVE DUNNICLIFF, DIRECTOR 
PHONE:  707-234-6650 

FAX:  707-463-5709 
FB PHONE: 707-964-5379 
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www.co.mendocino.ca.us/planning  


